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Update to 90-Day Duty Deferral Process 
 
 

 
 
Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) published the Temporary Final Rule for the Temporary Postponement 
of the Time to Deposit Certain Duties, Taxes and Fees in the Federal Register, Wednesday, April 22, 2020. CBP 
is requesting comments from interested parties in regard to the rule. Submissions should reference the specific 
portion of the rule, explain the reason for the recommended change, and include data, information, or authority to 
support the recommended change. The full notice can be found here. 

 
Comments should be submitted no later than May 20, 2020 under Docket No. UCBP-2020-0017.   

• Electronically: Go to website http://www.regulations.gov 

• Via Mail or Courier:  
Trade and Commercial Regulations Branch 
Regulations and Rulings 
Office of Trade 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
90 K Street NE, 10th Floor 
Washington, DC 20229– 1177 

 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your           
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson 
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